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To: Sanyo Denki America Cooling Distributors   

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Discontinuation Notification for Some SANYO DENKI Cooling Fans 
 

As announced in the document H0031005 last year, some SANYO DENKI cooling fans will be discontinued due to 

the discontinuation of ON Semiconductor Corporation's drive ICs. 

 

Model to be discontinued 

9GV1512P5H03 

 

Last time buy date  

August 26th, 2022 

 
Schedule 

Last time buy deadline Time of discontinuation Last shipment 

August 26th, 2022 Dec 2022 December 31st, 2023 

 

In principle, the last time ship date will be the date one year from the date of the discontinuation. 

Please be aware that some orders may not be accepted if the requested quantity exceeds the sum of the stock ICs. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you, and appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation. 

         Kindest regards 

 

 

 

 

 

August 10th, 2022 

 

SANYO DENKI CO., LTD. 

Design Department 

Cooling Systems Division 

Phone: +81 268 37 1721 

Fax: +81 268 37 1734 

 

Sanyo Denki America, Inc. 

Cooling Systems Division 

Phone: +1 310 783 5400 
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